THE STATE Department of Law

"ALASKA

PO Box 110300
GOVERNOR BILL WALKER Juneau, AK 99811-0300

March 6, 2017

The Honorable Cathy Giessel, Chair
Senate Resources Standing Committee
Alaska State Capitol

Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Senator Giessel,

The Department of Law requests a committee hearing to be scheduled on Senate Bill 58, "4n Act
relating to the Department of Law public advocacy function to participate in matters that come
before the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission” at the Resources Committee’s earliest
convenience.

If you should need any additional information please contact Cori Mills at 465-2132 or
cori.mills@alaska.gov or Susan Pollard at 465-2186 or susan.pollard@alaska.gov.

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this bill.

Sincerely,
Hef. Jahna Lindemuth
Attorney General

Cc:  Senate Resources Standing Committee members
Governor’s Legislative Office



